
To NSW Department of Planning & Environment Commission Member, 

 

I am writing to you today as I am unable to attend the meeting but would like to have my voice 

heard. 

I have been living in Western Sydney for majority of my life, I have a young family and am planning 

on staying in this beautifully diverse area. 

Within this area we hold an array of lovely local schools, parks, wildlife and beautiful structures. 

Having this incinerator amongst a largely growing population will compromise the health and safety 

of people and wildlife. 

I am speaking on behalf of my family members, neighbours and local people in our community to say 

that we strongly oppose this incinerator from going ahead. 

I ask you;  

Would you like toxic smoke particles near where you live? 

How do you know the products/rubbish is acceptable to burn? 

Are you happy knowing this decision will impact people’s health? 

 

Please take into consideration these questions and many more from others that will be writing and 

speaking today. 

 

Regards, 

Abby Dabit 

 


